
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because the State of Oregon has no place putting ideas into a child’s head 
about sensitive topics as early as age 10. An anonymous survey makes no attempt to reach a child who 
is actually struggling with mental health, abuse at home, etc. so I feel this is just a ploy for funding for 
“educational” programs that a conservative parent like myself would not want their children exposed to 
anyway. I would fully support effort to get staff members in our school to work with and identify at risk 
youth, but I do not support surveys that parents and teachers have no control over, or blanket 
education that will inevitably attempt to normalize sensitive topics to my young children. Please keep 
our schools a place that is safe from a liberal political agenda. 
 
Regards,  
KoraLynn Hollyman  
450 SE C St 
Madras, OR 97741  
 


